
 
 
Thanks for the Legal Elite Nomination   
 

Recently Virginia Business Magazine announced its Legal Elite 
for 2010.  I am proud to announce my inclusion in the 
Construction Law category for the fourth year running.  I am 
particularly proud that this streak of nominations has continued 
after the founding of my new firm and solo practice. 

Among those on the list are my good friend and fellow 
construction lawyer Tim Hughes (@timrhughes) and a couple of 
other pals, John Owen and Brett Marston (congratulations to all 
of you).  I am as always honored to be a part of such an elite list 
of lawyers (20% of the 3826 lawyers nominated made the list in 

15 different categories) and to be elected by my peers in Virginia as a top construction 
lawyer.  I encourage you to peruse the list and congratulate those you know. 

So, without further ado, thank you to all of you who nominated me for this honor and 
congratulations to all of my friends and colleagues who are on the list of Virginia 
Business Magazine's Legal Elite. 

Please check out my Construction Law Musings Blog for more on Virginia construction 
law and other topics. 
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